
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

July 2, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attn: Julie P. Orchard 

Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Response to Utah Party Comments on PacifiCorp’s 2008 Integrated Resource Plan 
 Docket No. 90-2035-01 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
On April 8, 2009, PacifiCorp filed its draft 2008 Integrated Resource Plan (“2008 IRP”) with the 
Public Service Commission of Utah (the “Commission”).  On April 27, 2009, the Commission 
issued an invitation for interested parties to submit comments on the 2008 IRP by June 18, 2009.  
In addition, PacifiCorp filed a redline version and a final version of the 2008 IRP with the 
Commission on May 28, 2009. 
 
In response to the Commission’s invitation for comments, six parties or groups of parties 
submitted their comments.  PacifiCorp takes this opportunity to respond to the comments of 
those parties. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dave Taylor, Utah Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 



cc: Michael Ginsberg, Patricia Schmid, Division of Public Utilities  
 Phil Powlick, Division of Public Utilities  
  William Powell, Division of Public Utilities  
 Dennis Miller, Division of Public Utilities  
 Paul Proctor, Office of Consumer Services  
 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services  
 Dan Gimble, Office of Consumer Services  
 Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services  
 Lisa Tormoen Hickey, Alpern Myers Stuart LLC for Interwest Energy Alliance 
 Steven S. Michel, Western Resource Advocates 
 Gary Dodge, Utah Association of Energy Users 
 Sarah Wright, Utah Clean Energy 
 
  
 
 


